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How	is	it	fair	for	electricity	companies	to	pay	less	for	solar	power	during	peak	
times	than	they	even	charge	the	same	person	for	electricity	usage	during	off-
peak	times.	They	can	take	our	electricity	from	solar	and	then	charge	users	10	
times	the	rate	that	they	pay	for	it.	This	is	like	a	900%	mark-up.	That	is	clearly	
unfair.	If	shops	did	the	same	in	a	normal	market	then	they	would	very	quickly	go	
bankrupt.	The	poor	feed-in	rate	is	clearly	unfair	and	does	not	recognise	the	
financial	commitment	made	by	the	suppliers	of	solar	energy.	It	is	a	clear	rip-off	
that	has	been	sanctioned	by	a	government	that	very	little	commitment		to	a	
sustainable	future.	
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